
Terms and Conditions. 
 
 
 
1.   Conditions of Use. 
 
Welcome to go_get_gifts website. These Terms and Conditions apply to the sale of products as 
advertised on this site as well as any other media form, media channel, mobile website or mobile 
application related, linked, or otherwise connected to this Site. We ask that you abide by the terms 
and conditions that follow, along with and including any other terms and conditions that may appear 
on the Site from time-to-time. Your use of the Site constitutes your agreement with the Conditions 
that follow, and we reserve the right to revise these Conditions at any time. When we make 
changes, we will post them here. You agree to check this section periodically to be aware of any 
changes and your continued use of the Site shall be considered your agreement to any modified 
Conditions.  
Further, by agreeing to these Terms and Conditions you represent that you are the age of majority in 
the country where you are accessing this Site.  
If you do not agree to these Terms and Conditions, do not use this Site and discontinue immediately. 
So please read these terms and conditions carefully before proceeding. 
 
2.   General Conditions. 
 
We reserve the right to refuse sales to anyone for any reason at any time. The headings used in this 
agreement are included for convenience only and will not limit or otherwise affect these Terms.  
 
3.    Privacy and Security. 
 
Please read our separate Privacy Policy. 
 
Your personal information is used for the purpose of transacting sales and record keeping only and 
we will take reasonable steps to help ensure the safety of your personally identifying information. 
However, you understand and agree, that such steps do not guarantee that use of this Site is 
invulnerable to all security breaches, and that we make no warranty, guarantee, or representation 
that use of our Site is protected from viruses, security threats or other vulnerabilities. 
 
 4.  Intellectual Property Rights and Ownership.  
  
 4.1 Unless otherwise indicated, the Site is our propriety property and all website designs, logos, 
text, products, by-products and graphics on the Site (collectively, the ‘Content’) are owned by us and 
licensed to us and are protected by copyright and trademark laws and various other intellectual 
property rights and unfair competition laws of the United States and foreign jurisdictions. 
 
The Content provided on the Site is for your information and personal use only. You may not copy, 
reproduce, republish, distribute, upload, post, publicly display, sell, or otherwise exploit any of the 
Content to any third party, including the internet website for any purpose. 
 
4.2 If you breach any of your obligation under paragraph 4.1 you agree that: 
 
(a)   payment of damages will not be sufficient remedy to compensate the us for your breach. 
 



(b)   we may apply to the court for an order to prevent you from continuing to breach your 
obligations under these Terms and Conditions; and 
 
(c)    may, contact the operator of any internet website on which the products are being offered for 
sale or on which an image of the products has been placed by you or at your direction, and instruct 
such operator, on your behalf, to remove any such offer for sale or image from any such internet 
website. 
 
 5) Prohibited Activities. 
 
You may not access or use the Site for any purpose other than for that which it is intended. You may 
not use the content to create or compile a collection, data or directory. 
 
6) Information and Accuracy. 
 
Every effort is made to ensure the information, description of products and prices displayed are 
accurate. We reserve the right to cancel an order for items incorrectly priced. All products are 
subject to availability. Each print is copied directly from the original artwork however colour shades 
may not always appear exactly the same as the original at time of printing or through variation on 
your device’s display. Some prints pixelation are visible and created intentionally to give an unusual 
effect. 
 
7) Corrections. 
 
There may be information on the Site that contains typographical errors, inaccuracies, or omissions, 
including descriptions, pricing, availability and various other information. We reserve the right to 
correct any errors, inaccuracies, or omissions and to change or update the information on the Site at 
any time, without prior notice. 
 
 
8) Payment terms. 
 
The full payment needs to be made through Stripe, after which orders will be dispatched. Billing 
charges, transit costs and any special fees will be included in the invoice. Any import duties, taxes or 
import fees required for payment by your country are your responsibility to pay. 
 
 
9) Accuracy of Billing and Account Information. 
 
We may use our sole discretion to limit or cancel quantities purchased per person, per household or 
per order. These restrictions may include orders placed by or under the same customer account, the 
same credit card, and/or billing address/phone number provided at the time the order was made. 
We reserve the right to limit or prohibit orders that, in our sole judgement, appear to be placed by 
dealers, resellers or distributors. 
 
You agree to provide current, complete and accurate purchase and account information for all 
purchases made at our Site. You agree to promptly update other information, including your email 
address and credit card numbers and expiration dates, so that we can complete your transactions 
and contact you as needed. 
 
 



10) Modifications and Interruptions. 
 
We reserve the right to change, modify, or remove the contents of the Site at any time or for any 
reason at our sole discretion without notice. We are not obliged to update any information on our 
Site. We will not be liable to you or any third party for any modification, suspension, or 
discontinuance of the Site. 
We do not guarantee the Site will be available at all times as we may experience hardware, 
software, or other problems or need to perform maintenance related to the Site, resulting in 
interruptions, delays, or errors. We reserve the right to change or update this Site at any time for 
any reason without notice to you. You agree we have no liability whatsoever for any inconvenience 
caused by your inability to access or use the Site. Nothing in these Terms and Conditions will be 
construed to obligate us to maintain and support the Site. 
 
11) Cancellations and returns. 
  
Please read our Cancellation and Returns Policy. 
 
12) Delivery and Timelines. 
 
Delivery is on the terms set out in our delivery policy and incorporated into these Conditions. 
 
13) Liability Limitations. 
 
We are not responsible for any liability, loss, financial or otherwise, claim, direct, indirect, or 
consequential damages of any kind, personal injury, or expense incurred by yourself after the 
transaction of products from our site. 
 
14) Governing Law, Jurisdiction and Dispute Resolution.    
 
These Terms and Conditions shall be governed and construed in accordance with English Law. 
Disputes arising in connection with this legal notice shall be subject to the exclusive jurisdiction of 
the English courts. 
 
 
 
 


